
I oppose SB 945 for many reasons, some reasons.  

invasive of private homes, hard to inforce without becoming a police type of state 

to enforce.   

This is something each gun owner for the practices, such as gun and shells stored 

in separate locked places, gun safes, trigger locks, a few options private gun 

owners use.   

Not having government entity policing my home.  Enough of the nanny state. 

Kathleen Millican 
 


